
City council debates changes to local impact fees
Thursday, January 20, 2011 
by Brian S. Orban

Looking to encourage future construction in the Mountain Home area, the city council debated proposed changes to 
fees included in local building permits. 

During its Jan. 10 meeting, the city council looked at three proposals involving the city's impact fees that could make it 
more affordable for businesses and industrial companies to build here. 

Last week's discussion follows a recent meeting by the city's impact fee advisory committee. Mandated by state law, the 
annual meeting focused on how much the city charges developers for each building permit. 

For the full story, pick up a copy of the Mountain Home News or click on this link to subscribe to the newspaper's 
online edition. 
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